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The Engineers Foundation of Wisconsin, a non-profit foundation of the National Society of Professional
Engineers-Wisconsin (NSPE-WI), is pleased to send you information regarding our Engineering
Scholarships. The scholarships are available to graduating high school seniors who plan to study
engineering at a four-year ABET/EAC accredited program leading to a baccalaureate degree in
engineering and intend to enter the profession of engineering upon graduation. Applicants will be
considered for the following scholarships.

The Engineers Foundation of Wisconsin Scholarship, four $2,500 scholarships

The WSPE Past Presidents Scholarship, one $2,500 scholarship

The Louis C. Geiger Scholarship, three $2,500 scholarships

The Harold D. Kobbervig Memorial Scholarship, two to five $2,500 to $7,500 scholarships,
limited to high schools in Racine, Kenosha and Walworth Counties

e The Terry Ni Engineering Scholarship hitp:/www.tnscholarship.org, one to six scholarships at a
minimum of $3,000 each

In addition to the State Scholarship Program, several local chapters of the NSPE-WI organization
throughout the state also award scholarships to students in their area. They will be using this same
application for their selection and awards.

Please:

e List and post our scholarship with other scholarship notices.

e Post the notice of this scholarship on your school's webpage.

e Notify your math and science teachers of this scholarship and have them notify individual
students.

The information above and scholarship application form can be downloaded from the NSPE-WI website
in a fillable PDF format:

http://www.wspe.org/scholarships

Each scholarship application should be emailed as a single combined .pdf file (10MB max) to the local
chapter scholarship representative that is identified on the last sheet of the application form and is
referenced to the County where your high school is located. Please name the file as follows:
LastnameFirstname.pdf. All applications should be emailed no later than Monday, December 16, 2024.
If you have any questions about downloading the form or where to send the completed application,
please contact the NSPE-WI State Scholarship Program leader Doug Senso, P.E., at (920) 843-5731 or
doug.senso@rasmith.com.
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